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INTERVIEW  
June 22, 2018 
 
KIRADECH APHIBARNRAT 
 
 
KIRADECH APHIBARNRAT:  Incredible.  I mean, never missed a fairway, hit every single 
shot inside 15 feet, which is from the player to player, I can't do it.  I believe that if they allow 
the PGA Tour player to get into the field, I'm not going to play.  I was wondering if they going 
to kick my ass.  I mean, hitting so good.  If no one recognize, if you not come out here and 
you can't recognize how good they is, the course is nice, the setup was great, the crowd was 
lovely.  
 
CHRISTINA LANCE:  Can we get you to be our paid advertiser?  Can we bring you with us 
everywhere we go? 
 
KIRADECH APHIBARNRAT:  I would love to, I would love to, but every time I have chance, 
I sure come out to learn from them.  Now I have to learn from them how they playing, how 
they hit the shot.  And all of them doesn't hit -- his ball doesn't move in the air at all, just 
dead straight to the target, which is so difficult.  
 
CHRISTINA LANCE:  It is a different game from the men's game, it really is.  What do you 
think is that difference? 
 
KIRADECH APHIBARNRAT:  I think all the ladies, they know the games, they know how 
long they hit, so just hit normal swing, got in the club that they like and hit it.  Everyone hit it 
inside 20 feet and tried to hole the putt.  Not surprise for me at all, that's why all the top 
players shoot like 20 under to win, 10 under, like Ariya 10 under last week because how 
good they is and how hard that they work.   
 
CHRISTINA LANCE:  I mean, and to think she's playing with Stacy, who's doing this while 
several months pregnant --  
 
KIRADECH APHIBARNRAT:  Oh, yeah.   
 
CHRISTINA LANCE:  -- which blows my mind even more. 
 
KIRADECH APHIBARNRAT:  I just meet her husband on 15th hole.  First of all, I have to 
congrat them to have a kid, but to have -- to be a mom and still on the course, which is 
surprise a lot, and she's still playing so well.   
 
CHRISTINA LANCE:  And then one last, how long have you known Ariya and Moriya and 
how close are you guys? 
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KIRADECH APHIBARNRAT:  Well, I think we know each other from a kid playing junior 
golf.  We got a gap between our age, but when playing (inaudible) class and she was little 
class, yeah, nice.  And I think all the (inaudible) have to be on her family, they putting so 
hard to putting Mo and Mae to be on the top here and they all work so hard.  I mean, they 
deserve that.   
 
CHRISTINA LANCE:  They really seem to be carrying the flag along with you for Thai golf? 
 
KIRADECH APHIBARNRAT:  Yeah, obviously for me as well, not for the young generation.  
After she win, after Mae win the LPGA and win the major, Mo just win LPGA, it just feel like 
our coming from a little country in Asia and I believe that our Asia player can be succeed in 
the State, that Mo and Mae do it.  So I was trying hard to be on the part of PGA Tour 
member and I just did it this year.  They inspire me.   
 
CHRISTINA LANCE:  I happened to be at the Masters during the par 3 and I saw her 
walking out there in her bib.  She looked so excited.  What was that experience like for the 
both of you? 
 
KIRADECH APHIBARNRAT:  Well, I think is to make our (inaudible).  Me and Mae is 
similar, really funny guys and keep joking all the time, but in the golf course sometime 
serious.  When we go outside we a little bit crazy.  But nice to be have your lovely sister 
besides, especially the biggest event like the Masters, Augusta, is a really special moment 
and for her to come as my special guest is honor.   
 
CHRISTINA LANCE:  Well, we really appreciate having you here for us, it's an honor for us.  
Thank you so much, appreciate it. 
  


